NAMI Northern Lakes Regular Meeting-June 14, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Vice-President Mary Wright.

Those in attendance were: Mary Wright, Dan Rondello, Audrey Kissinger, Bob Mangles, Linda Renn, Pam Morton, and Sue Janik. There was an excused absence for Mick Fiocchi.

We did not have a quorum.

There was no treasury report.

The minutes were accepted.

On New Business, Rondello mentioned the need for more consumers on The Drop-in Center Steering Committee.

Janik reported that she attended a workshop in Stevens Point on de-escalation.

Wright reported that we will be meeting with The Kinights of Columbus on July 5th. We will ask them to reschedule.

On Saturday July 16th from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. we will have our annual picnic at Hodag Park.

Wright stated that The Gala Committee needs more members, in particular their publicity subcommittee.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:12 p.m.

The next meeting will be July 12th at 6 p.m.